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Fire Destroys North Visalia Home 

 

On Sunday June 1, 2014 at 3:49 a.m. the Visalia Fire Department responded to a residential structure 
fire located at 1401 N. Divisadero Street.  Upon arrival, fire crews encountered heavy fire coming 
from the front of the residence, which threatened to spread to other properties.  Six engines, one 
truck, 2 Chief Officers, and three units from the Tulare County Fire Department responded for a total 
of 31 personnel.  The Visalia Police Department responded to assist with traffic and safety. The cause 
of the fire is under investigation, and the estimated property loss was approximately $120,000.00. 
There were no injuries reported at this incident. 
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